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New South Wales 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

21 August 2023 

Dr Willem de Lint 
Address known to the Special Commission of Inquiry 

By email 

Dear Dr de Lint, 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: Submissions of Counsel Assisting 

I refer to the above Inquiry and my previous correspondence to you, by way of email of 7 June 2023 and 
letter of 10 July 2023. 

In that correspondence, I drew your attention to the written submissions, in relation to Public Hearing 2, of 

• Counsel Assisting 

• the NSW Police Force, 

• Mr Willing and 

• Sergeant Steer. 

I also provided you with links to all of those submissions on the Inquiry's website. 

The parts of those various submissions which make reference to you are those relating to Strike Force 
Parrabell, namely: 

• in the submissions of Counsel Assisting, paragraphs 103-113, 973, 980-983, 1020-1028, 1098, 1140-
1148, 1157-1172, 1173-1362, 1420-1426. 

• in the submissions on behalf of the NSW Police Force, paragraphs 563-581, 582-596, 609-610, 654-
697, 698-781. 

I wish to make clear that you may also, if you wish, make submissions on your own behalf in response to 
those of Counsel Assisting. Should you wish to do so, please ensure that those submissions are provided to 
me by 29 September 2023. 

If I have not received any submissions from you by that date, I will assume that you do not wish to make 
submissions to the Inquiry in relation to any of the matters raised in the submissions of Counsel Assisting. 
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Please do not hesitate to contact Enzo Camporeale at 0498 484 133 if you have any queries in relation to this 
matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Solicitor Assisting the Inquiry 

Encl. (2) 
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